
 

 

 
February 15, 2022 
 
 
Dear Senator: 
 
Today members of the League of Women Voters of Nebraska have visited your office to share our  
concerns about the following bills: 
 
We support - 
 
LB 890 (Walz) Make permanent revisions to the Tax Equity & Educational Opportunities Act 
LB 1075 (Stinner) Appropriate funding for statewide pediatric mental health services 
LB 925 (Gragert) Resilient Soils and Water Quality Act 
LB 920 (Lathrop) Enact strategies to reduce inmate populations & lower recidivism 
 
 
We oppose - 
 
LB 1181 (Groene) Require photo ID returned with early ballots 
LB 1086 (Geist)  Chemical Abortion Safety Protocol Act   
 
Attached are statements of our positions on which we base our support.  We urge you to review these  
statements and we are prepared to respond to any concerns or questions you may have. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to share our views and to be part of the Second House of the Unicameral. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
MaryLee Moulton and Toni Monette                                     Sherry Miller 
Co-Presidents, LWVNE                                                          VP for Action, LWVNE 

4600 Valley Road 
Suite 306 

Lincoln, NE   68510 
402-475-1411 

www.lwv-ne.org 


